
 

  Community Police Review  
  Commission Memorandum 
 

 
TO: COMMUNITY POLICE REVIEW COMMISSION     DATE: OCTOBER 28, 2020 
  
FROM:  CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE WARDS: ALL  

 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION FROM CITY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE REGARDING BROWN 

ACT  
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a presentation from the City Attorney’s Office regarding the Brown Act. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Community Police Review Commission receive a presentation from City Attorney’s Office 
regarding the Brown Act. 
  
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The City Attorney’s Office will present the roles and duties required of the Boards and 
Commissions as they pertain to the Brown Act. 
 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
 
Approved by: Brandi Becker, Principal Management Analyst/CPRC Manager 
 
 
Attachment: Presentation 
 
 


